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STAY INFORMED – GET INVOLVED – MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
 
A few FEB updates from the Committee:  
 

1. Winter Food Donations: 
From Monday 29th November until Wednesday 15th December 2021 staff will 
be collecting your non perishible food items for Tooting Community Kitchen. So 
far, _____ ties are in the lead. 
 

2. Odd sock Day: 
On Thursday 18th November 2021 during anti-bullying week, ‘Odd Sock Day’ 
raised a  whopping £100 for celebrating what makes us unique and accepting 
one another’s differences. Well done to all staff, students and parents who 
donated and made this event possible. 
 

3. ‘EBC Performing Arts Annual Winter Showcase’: 
Unfortunately, due to the Omicron variant of Covid-19 FEBs were unable to 
fundraise at College. However, we would like to say a huge ‘thank you’ to Royal 
Mahal, Morrisons and Sainsbury’s Local who were donating savoury and 
sweet snacks and items for beverages. 
 

4. ASDA Foundation: 
Thank you to all staff, parents/carers and students who took part in the digital 
Green Token Giving vote each week.  The vote ended on Tuesday 30th 
November at midnight. Asda Foundation will review and verify the results and 
they’ll be in touch with FEBS to confirm the results and donation amount.  

 
5. Jolly Jumper Day: 

Don’t forget to wear a colourful jumper over your school uniform on Wednesday 
15th December 2021.  
 



 
 

 

 
 

6. Get in touch: 
All parents, carers and school staff are members of FEBS and your help is crucial in 
bringing our Bevin community together and keeping up our fundraising efforts. There 
are plenty of things you can do for instance:  
 
 Raising funds: 

 
 Are you an Amazon shopper?  

We have raised £44.31 from Amazon Smile and there is absolutely no cost to you 
[well, apart from the cost of your own shopping!]. Please consider logging on to do 
your online shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk and search for and select ‘Friends of 
Ernest Bevin School’ as your chosen charity and shop to your hearts content! 
Everytime you shop at Amazon, please always start with smile.amazon.co.uk.  
 
 
 Match Funding: 

We raised £150 last year through match funding by an EBC parent and FEBS 
volunteer. Match funding is when a corporate company ‘matches’ the fundraising done 
by one of it’s employees actively engaging in the fundraising.  If you think your 
company can help us raise funds through match funding, sponsorship for a particular 
event, or a capped donation please send us an email.   
 
 Support us: 

If you have a business or work for a company or even personal contacts  who can 
offer prizes for events or raffles in exchange for advertising, please send us an email.   
 
 Follow us: 

We are now on social media and we would like to grow our following so please hit us 
with a ‘like’ button, re-post and support the work FEBS do for our College.  
 



 
 

 

 
 
On behalf of FEBS we would like to wish you all a restful winter break. 
 
Thank you  
FEBS Committee  
 


